
Local Heroes Awards - nominations now open! View in browser

Moorooka Ward News and Events

Good afternoon

With the end of the year fast approaching, most of us are looking forward to
catching up with family and friends over the festive season.

For some, particularly those less fortunate in our community, this can be a really
tough time of year. This year my office is running a toy drive for Belong.

If you'd like to get involved, we are looking for donations of new unwrapped toys
and games for kids, gift cards for teens and unwrapped gifts for adults. All
donations are gratefully accepted up until Thursday 7 December at the
Moorooka Ward Office, 2/122 Beaudesert Road, Moorooka.

Every bit helps and these gifts will bring a smile to the families who are doing it
tough this Christmas.

Regards, Steve.





Do you know someone who is a Local Hero?  Nominations are now open for our
Local Heroes Awards which recognise the extraordinary contribution of
volunteers, our local heroes, who work tirelessly in our community.

The Awards are open to volunteers living in or active members of a community
group based in the Moorooka Ward and/or Tennyson Ward in the Brisbane City
Council area.

The Awards recognise the work of volunteers whose selfless efforts have helped
to improve the lives of others and/or those who have helped to build
community spirit, resilience and identity in our local area.  Up to ten people will
be recognised annually.

Nomination forms are available to download here and are also available from
my office.  All nominations must be submitted by Friday 15 December 2023.
Submit entries to moorooka.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au or
tennyson.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au

Recipients will be announced Friday 26 January 2024 at the Oxley Community
Festival, Oxley Bowls Club, Englefield Rd, Oxley.



JAZZ BLUES AND KOALAS

What an amazing day for our first Jazz Blues and Koalas event at the EcoCentre,
Griffith University on Sunday 8 October! 

Such an entertaining and informative day filled with plenty of live music, koala
walks and talks, market stalls, food and drinks and photos with our newly
named mascot Koda!

Well done to all involved including the EcoCentre team of Wade and Leah plus
their fantastic EcoWarriors - Kelsi, Jacob and Maddison, Sandra at Body and
Soul Australia, Brad from Toohey Forest Wildlife and all the amazing artists who
performed.

Council News and Events

Free Green Waste Tipping
Weekend

With storm season around the corner,
its time to trim back your tree
branches, clear your gutters and rake
up any leaves and twigs in our yard. 
Make the most of our free green
waste recycling weekend in
November to be prepared for severe
weather and dispose of your
household green waste for free.

Visit one of our four resource recovery
centres in Chandler, Ferny Grove, Nudgee and Willawong on Saturday 11 and
Sunday 12 November.

Acceptable green waste includes branches, palm frongs, weeds, loose bark,
grass clippings, tree and shrub prunings.

Find out more visit green waste.



Acacia Ridge Leisure Centre

$2 Summer Dips initiative

To make Council's pools more
affordable, Council has reduced the
general entry fees for summer!  

From 1 December 2023 to 29 February
2024, $2 fees will apply to general admissions.

COUNCIL POOLS

Salisbury Seniors Citizens

Happy birthday to the Salisbury Senior
Citizens! I had the pleasure of
celebrating this great milestone recently
with the wonderful residents for coffee
and cake. This is a great group who meet
regularly for various activities such as
indoor bowls, snooker, bingo, fortnightly
concerts, and monthly bus trips.

I'm pleased to see that Council is
delivering a solution to the rising damp
problem on your premises and that floor
repairs will be undertaken shortly in December. This is great news for the Club
and committee members.

Community News



Remembrance Day 2023 Memorial
Services

Stephens Sub Branch Inc

10.30am - Saturday 11 November 2023

Yeronga Memorial Park, Ipswich Road,
Yeronga

Salisbury RSL Sub Branch

10.30am for 10.45am start

Salisbury Memorial Park, 23 Industries
Road, Salisbury
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